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TO-MEMBERS-OF THE .AUCKLAND DISTRICT.

All members and friends of the Society in the Auckland district, are herewith
informed that on August 1st ,next, our Swiss'National Day will he celebrated at
the Overseas League Booms... Further details will he published in the next
issue. We expect the largest possible attendance.-

Any talents, able to contributé suitable items towards the programme, are
requested to communicate with Mr. A. Peyer, 4$ Moa Road, Pt. Chevalier,Auckland,

AUCKLAND.

Friends of Mrs. W, Suter will be pleased to hear that she is now out of
Hospital and well on the way to recovery.

OVERDUE SUBSCRIPTIONS.

"May we remind members that the annual subscription fee of sh.lO/- was due

on the 1st October last year etc, etc." This notice has appeared in nearly
every issue of the "HELVETIA" and the Secretary wonders very much whether
it has been read by quite a number of members whose subscriptions are still
outstanding. If these members have not read this notice before, we hope that
they will do it this time, and not only read it, but also hurry to the post-
office and buy a postalnote and forward same to the Secretary, Mr. Herman

Schlatter, 2nd Eloor, T. & G, Building, Wellington. Do not send any bank notes
through the mail as this is against the law. We do hope that the members
concerned will make an effort this time, and if any of them should have a guilty
conscience for delaying the payment of the subscription so long, a remittance
of a few shillings extra for helping our Society along would certainly make
them feel better, and we are sure that the Secretary has quite a lot of space
in his books for entering such "donations". Again, please do not delay any
longer, we should like to close the books this year without showing any overdue
subscriptions.

new members.

We have pleasure in welcoming the following new members:

Mrs. G. Zimmermann, C/- Presbytery, Hastings Hawkes Bay.
Mr. Josef Nideroest, Ski Instructor, The Chateau.
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